
Strategies to Expand Dual Enrollment: Invitation to Convening 
February 13, 2019 
Dear Colleague,  
  
Please join us in a strategic dialogue among educational leaders, state policy makers, 

advocacy organizations, and philanthropy about how to expand high-quality Dual 

Enrollment for equity — from 10 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. on March 8 in Sacramento.   
  
Career Ladders Project and JFF, with support from College Futures Foundation, seek your 

insights and recommendations  to help maximize dual enrollment’s impact so all California 

students can realize their educational goals. (Our research on dual enrollment and its power to 

increase college access and success is linked below.*) 

Outcomes from this event will help build a movement to expand and strengthen dual 

enrollment. 
Details: 

o   Date: Friday, March 8  
o   Time: 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. (including lunch) 
o   Location: The Citizen Hotel, 926, J Street, Sacramento, CA 95814 (parking 

instructions to come)  
  
Please RSVP by Monday, Feb. 25. Note that this is a small gathering, by invitation only. We 

ask that you do not forward the invitation. 
  
We hope to see you on March 8. Please let Sarah or Naomi (email addresses below) know if you 

have any questions. 
  
Warm regards, 
  
Linda Collins 

Executive Director and Founder 
  
Dr. Naomi Castro 
Director 
ncastro@careerladdersproject.org 
 310-782-5407 
www.CareerLaddersProject.org  

Joel Vargas 

Vice President 
  
Sarah Hooker 
Senior Program Manager  
shooker@jff.org 
617.728.4446 ext 180 
www.jff.org 
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